
 

  

RedHawk Express 
June 20, 2021 

  Graduation Week 

 

 

 

This week we will farewell the Class of 2021.  They have proven to be an extremely 

impressive group of young people who never seemed to let their circumstances get 

the better of them.  Friday June 18 we were able to unite the A-K & L-Z groups at 

our Grad Class BBQ.  What a wonderful way to end the year! 

 

 

 

Weekly Schedule 

June 21-25 

Monday – NO SCHOOL 

Tuesday – NO SCHOOL 

Wednesday – REPORT 

CARD/YEARBOOK PICK-UP 

Thursday – GRADUATION 

Friday – NO SCHOOL 

 

Sept 6-10, 2021 

Monday – Labour Day 

Tuesday – Grade 12 Only 

Wednesday – Grade 10 & 11 

Thursday – Grade 9 Only 

Friday – Full Attendance 

 

Upcoming Events 

Wed June 23 – 9am -11am 

Report Card Pick Up 

August 1 – Student Schedules 

Released Online. 

August 2 – TEAMS Form will 

be opened to request course 

changes & submit questions. 

 

 



              

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Supporting Your Students @Home 
Summer presents an opportunity for personal growth and activities 

that promote positive mental health.  As you support your students in 

the class of 2022, 2023 & 2024 here are some items to add to your 

list; 

 Parent Portal – Review their schedule with them after August 1st.  
Have them login to TEAMS and use the course change form 
posted on the Rothesay High News and Notices to submit any 
changes or questions. 

 Summer Learning – students have been offered the opportunity 
to take a free online credit course over the month of July – if you 
are interested in learning more please reach out to Karrie Harris 
(Karrie.Harris@nbed.nb.ca)   

 Reduce Screen Time and Encourage Rest – This was my advice 
for exams but it holds true for the summer.  Increase time 
outdoors and away from screens to help promote mental 
wellness. 

 

 

 

 

 Reminders and Celebrations 
2021 Yearbook→  Congratulations to Sarina Lund the editor of the 

2021 RHS Yearbook.  It is a beautiful tribute to this unique year and 

we are so fortunate to have this book to look back at when we tell 

stories of the 2020-2021 school year. 

 

Fees Reminder →  Thank you to all the families who have paid their 

fees to assist us in completing our accounting for the 2020-2021.  

Your student fees, grad fees and sports fees ensure that we have an 

opportunity to offer the student body the best activities and equipment 

possible.  Cashless Schools will remain open for payment until June 

25, 2021.   
 

Textbooks →  Please ask your RedHawks to scour their rooms for any 

textbooks from March 2020 onwards that may by hiding in closets, 

under beds etc!   We are missing quite a few and could use your help 

locating them.  

 

Class of 2021→  Please reach out to Mr. Peters with any questions 

about your grad packages sent home last week!  Graduates were sent 

home with the following on two weeks ago: 

• Cap & Gown, Tassel, Face Mask and V Stole for June 24th 

• Parking Passes for drive through ceremony 

 

Class of 2022→  Summer is a great time to build your resume – look 

for work, volunteer with a local charity or add a skill!  Take some time 

to visit post secondary websites or locations, explore program options 

and come back to us prepared to engage in planning for your future. 

   

63 Days until School Opens in September! 

Please enjoy a restful and rejuvenating summer. 


